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Growing up in a family that was deeply rooted in 
agriculture, Ben always thought he would follow that path 
when choosing a career. But when he had the opportunity 
to attend the University of Toledo he pursued mechanical 
engineering. He realized this was a much better fit for him—
he always gravitated toward working as a team to solve 
technical issues. 

With a lot of great experiences under his belt, Ben started 
his own construction company after graduation. But seven 
years later he was ready for a new challenge and wanted to 
work in a larger variety of industries. He began working for the Rudolph Libbe Group in 2010 as 
a project manager in the site management department. 

Nearly nine years later, Ben continues to enjoy the fast-paced delivery in the industry and is 
fascinated by the changes in technology that help him serve owners and clients. He is a firm 
believer in delivering projects safely, reliably and accurately since this is the best way to create 
a life-long customer. With RLG’s multitude of specialty trades, he often finds himself educating 
owners on their process and maintenance needs—building trust which frequently leads to 
repeat business.  

After a successful shift toward business development, Ben was named the general manager of 
RLG’s Michigan operations in 2018. He is known for developing outside-the-box solutions for 
clients when it comes to meeting deadlines and expediting projects when possible. As general 
manager, Ben hopes to educate the Michigan market on RLG’s capabilities by maintaining an 
open dialogue with customers and staying on top of industry trends.  

Ben is a strong supporter of co-op programs and STEM education. Outside of work he serves on 
the board for the American Farm and Education Center and is founding and active member of 
the Assumption Education Foundation.  

 

 


